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Town of Lakeville  
MASTER PLAN IMPLEMENTATION COMMITTEE 

Meeting Minutes 
June 19, 2018 

 
 

On June 19, 2018, the Master Plan Implementation Committee held a meeting at 7:00 PM at the 
Town Office Building.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Dixon at 7:00 PM.  Members 
present: Rodney Dixon, James Rogers, Rita Garbitt, Patrick Marshall, and Sylvester Zienkiewicz.  
Members Absent: Fred Beal and Keith Jensen.  Also present: Jed Cornock from Southeastern 
Regional Planning and Economic Development District (SRPEDD).  LakeCAM was recording the 
meeting. 
 
Meet with Jed Cornock from SRPEDD to discuss the Public Workshop held on May 19, 2018 
at 10:00 AM at the Library 
 
Mr. Cornock gave an overview of the Draft Report showing all the activities held, the votes taken, 
and the comments received at the Public Workshop held on May 19, 2018.  The Draft Report is 
online already.  The five (5) main themes were: 
 

1.  Balance future growth with maintaining Lakeville’s semi-rural character. 
2. Support the local economy while exploring additional opportunities to create new 

businesses and economic development. 
3. Continue to support the current and future maintenance and creation of open space and 

recreation areas. 
4. Pursue additional sidewalks and bike facilities to allow for alternative transportation 

options. 
5. Enhance the information sharing efforts using all available tools to ensure the public can 

make informed decisions. 
 
Mr. Cornock reviewed the Comments Summary. 
 
The last section of the Report was broken up by the categories listed in the Master Plan: 
 

1. Land Use 
2. Housing 
3. Economic Development 
4. Natural & Cultural Resources 
5. Open Space & Recreation 
6. Services & Facilities 
7. Circulation 

 
After further discussion, upon a motion made by Mr. Marshall and seconded by Ms. Garbitt, the 
Committee 
 

VOTED: To approve the Draft as final. 
Unanimous in favor. 
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The Committee reviewed the Calendar of Events and opportunities to get the word out.  Mr. 
Cornock will contact Tracie Craig-McGee about the Town’s website.  The newsletters for the 
Library, the Senior Center, and the Middleborough G&E were discussed.  Notices will be posted at 
the Town Warrant locations.  Mr. Cornock was authorized to contact the Superintendent of Schools.  
Mr. Cornock will put the list together and send it to Ms. Garbitt for the Committee’s review.   
 
Schedule Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting was scheduled for August 21, 2018. A tentative meeting was also scheduled for 
November 13, 2018.  The next Workshop was tentatively scheduled for October 16, 2018 6:30 PM 
to 8:30 PM.  Ms. Garbitt will confirm the Library is available.  If it is not available, she will see if 
October 23, 2018 is available. The Senior Center would be the alternative location.  Mr. Cornock 
will attend the Summer Concerts, and he will reach out to JoAnn Upham about the Made in 
Lakeville event scheduled for December 3, 2018.  Ms. Garbitt will speak with the 
Treasurer/Collector to see if a one (1) page flyer can be included in the December tax bill mailing.  
 
New Business 
 
Mr. Cornock advised the Committee SRPEDD has recently gotten into the Drone Program.  The 
price of $2,000.00 is not included in the Price Proposal.  It would be an add-on.  They would like to 
do seven (7) locations, which would include Betty’s Neck, Assawompset Pond area, Town Hall, 
intersection of Route 18 and 79, Ted Williams Camp, and the Train Station.  We would like to 
include it in the next Public Workshop.  Mr. Cornock will forward the proposal to Mr. Dixon, and 
he will forward to the Committee. 
 
Approve Meeting Minutes for May 15, 2018 
 
The Meeting Minutes for May 15, 2018 will be added to the next meeting. 
 
Adjournment  
 
Upon a motion made by Mr. Marshall and seconded by Ms. Garbitt, the Committee 
 

VOTED: To adjourn the meeting at 7:43 PM. 
Unanimous in favor. 


